INTERNET MESSAGE RECEIVED BY THE ATTORNEY GENERAL'S OFFICE
ON 07/10/2018

Justin White
REDACTED

Port Orange, FL 32127
Phone: REDACTED
Email: REDACTED

RE: Port Orange Police Department
4545 Clyde Morris Boulevard

Port Orange, FL 32127

Phone: (386) 295-9072

Subject: Forgery by Police Captain

| am requesting that an investigation be opened on the Port Orange
Police Captain Kim Kilpatrick for forging a fFormer Port Orange Police
Detective’s Police and Fire Insurance beneficiary while he was in a coma,
in which she arranged to change the beneficiary. When this incident
happened, she was working in her capacity of a Port Orange Pilice
Captain and the Port Orange Police Department liaison. | am contacting
you because | believe that City Officals and the police administration
have knowledge of this incident. Thus | do not believe that there would
be a fair and impartial investigation.

On Thursday, July 26, 2018, 8:01 AM, attorney.general@myfloridalegal.com wrote:

Dear Mr. White:

The Florida Attorney General's Office received your correspondence
regarding Port Orange police captain Kim Kilpatrick. Attorney General
Bondi asked that I respond.

Pursuant to part VI of chapter 112, Florida Statutes (seewww.leg.
state.fl.us/Statutes/), each employing agency is responsible for the
internal investigation of complaints against law enforcement officers.
Therefore, we encourage you to contact the Port Orange Police
Department's Internal Affairs unit for assistance:

Port Orange Police Department
Internal Affairs

4545 S. Clyde Morris Boulevard
Port Orange, Florida 32129-4062



Telephone: 386-506-5830
Website:https://www.port-orange.org/directory.aspx?did=39

The Florida Department of Law Enforcement's website also provides
information on the complaint process:

www.fdle.state.fl.us/CJSTC/Professional-Compliance/PC-Process.aspx
http://www.fdle.state.fl.us/FAQ-s/Frequently-Asked-
Questions.aspx#officermisconduct

The U.S. Department of Justice may also review alleged police
misconduct in some circumstances, as described on its website:

http://www.justice.gov/crt/about/spl/documents/polmis.php

Finally, because our office is not at liberty to give legal advice to private
individuals, if you need legal guidance, please consult a private attorney.
If you need help finding an attorney, please contact The Florida Bar's
Lawyer Referral Service toll-free at (800) 342-8011 or online at

https://www.floridabar.org/public/Irs/.

Thank you for contacting Attorney General Bondi's office. Please
understand our duties are prescribed by law.

Sincerely,

Annette Simmons-Brown

Office of Citizen Services

Florida Attorney General's Office
The Capitol, PL-01

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1050
Telephone: (850) 414-3990
Toll-free in Florida: (866) 966-7226

Website: http://www.myfloridalegal.com

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS E-MAIL. THIS ADDRESS IS
FOR PROCESSING ONLY.

To contact this office please visit the Attorney General's website at
www.myfloridalegal.com and complete the on-line contact form. Again,
thank you for contacting the Office of the Florida Attorney General.
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